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7th March 2019 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back for Term 4! I hope you all had a lovely half term break.  

Our learning journey topic for Term 4 is ‘ . We will be identifying and 
finding out all about Indian culture. We will then be making comparisons 
between India and Lewes. We will be designing our own rangoli, listening and 
creating our own music and using atlases to find India on the map!  

In English we will be writing our own newspapers articles about a mysterious animal found at Western Road, 
writing a letter to a child from India to find out some answers to our questions and finishing off with writing 
our own stories. In maths we will be learning about measurement, height and length. We will also focus on 
place value and counting in multiples of twos, five and ten.  

We will be learning about animals in Science, finding out about the different types of animals and 
classifying Indian animals into these groups. We will also be finding out about animals’ body parts and what 
different animals eat.  

PE will be on _________________Please ensure your child has their full, named PE kits in school on those 
relevant days and remind your children to take their kits home when suitable for washing.   
 
Please can I again encourage you to listen to your child read every day. All children now 
have a reading record. Every day, when your child reads, please can you make a comment in 
the reading record so that we can see that reading is happening at home. We will continue 
to award merits every time your child has read 5 times!   
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to speak to me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss Blackwell 
Year One Class Teacher  
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